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Lee County Government offices, operations back to regular hours Monday 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 11, 2024 – Lee County Government department offices will reopen with normal hours 
Monday, Oct. 14, and will resume normal operations.  
 
The county closed at noon Monday, Oct. 7,  in advance of Hurricane Milton. The county continues 
Hurricane Milton recovery efforts this weekend with key personnel.   
 
For information, visit www.leegov.com/departments. Hurricane Milton operational updates are available at 
www.leegov.com/storm.  
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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